Lara Clare

From: N
Sent: 26 March 2022 14:17

To: Licensing

Cc: Cllr. Adam Varley; planning@broads-authority.gov.uk
Subject: Representation

Categories: -

[You don't often get email fron (D - \why this is important at

http://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification.]
Re The New Inn 54 Lower Street,Horning, NR12 8PF
Premises Licence Number is LN/O00000918

| am concerned about the proposed extension to the licence and would like tggm a representation on the
grounds that the proposed extension to 00:30am will cause a public nuisang€e duso®xcessive noise, particularly
during the Summer months when customers sit and stand outside. The nQ€ egitavely affect local permanent

residents, holiday cottage residents living in the area nearby an(Xy on boats with their young families

who are trying to sleep.

Best regards, @\
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